

Beech Avenue Taverham Norwich NR8 6HP

Telephone 01603 860505

01603 264330

E-mail office@taverhamhigh.org

Headteacher Dr Roger Harris

9 July 2024

Dear Parent/Carer

Re: Shakespeare Festival – Tuesday 16 July 2024 at 4:00 pm

You are cordially invited to attend Taverham High School's first ever Shakespeare Festival!

The event will showcase some of the Performing Arts talent that we have in school, including a reduced production of 'A Midsummer Night's Dream', directed by one of our talented A-level students.

The show will be held on **Tuesday 16 July 2024** and the performance will begin **promptly at 4:00 pm** and finish at approximately 5:15 pm.

If you would like to attend the event and support our students, you will need to complete the following Microsoft form: Please click here to book tickets

Tickets are limited to 6 per booking and there are only 80 tickets available. The deadline for ticket bookings is **Monday 15 July 2024** at **9:00 am** although this may close earlier if all tickets are allocated, so book early to avoid disappointment!

<u>Please await email confirmation of your tickets as this guarantees your booking; without this, the tickets are not guaranteed.</u>

If you have any further questions, please do not hesitate to email me on: n.kalsi@taverhamhigh.org

Yours faithfully

Ms N Kalsi

Teacher of English

